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Dear Colleague,  
 
        On behalf of the Scientific Board of Ophthalmica Institute of Ophthalmology & Microsurgery, I would like to 
invite you at Thessaloniki, Greece to join the «5th Thessaloniki Revision Course in Ophthalmology», 30 September - 
02 October 2022, THE MET Hotel (https://thessalonikieyecourse.gr/).   
 
        This is a biennial meeting which has evolved to become one of the most popular educational courses in 
Greece, attracting both native and international delegates. The majority of the scientific keynote lectures are given 
by Moorfields Eye Hospital consultants and top world’s experts, who cover all aspects of Ophthalmology and 
elaborate on recent advances. 
 
        The 5th Revision Course is designed to deliver highly educative and cutting - edge presentations, superior video 
demonstrations, satellite symposiums and a spirit of collegiality to engage faculty and delegates through interactive 
sessions, workshops, debates, mystery - challenging cases, lunches with the experts as well as social events.   
 
        All participants will have the opportunity to gain knowledge in depth in special fields of ophthalmology 
including cornea & anterior segment, refractive surgery, cataract, medical retina, vitreoretinal surgery, glaucoma, 
uveitis, electrophysiology & ocular genetics, cosmetic oculoplastics, oncology, peadiatric ophthalmology and neuro-
ophthalmology.  
 
        It will be a great pleasure to meet you in Thessaloniki. There is also a hybrid (virtual) option of attending the 
course via live streaming.  
 
Official website: 
https://thessalonikieyecourse.gr/ 
 
Registration info:  
https://thessalonikieyecourse.gr/registration/ 
 
Scientific program:  
https://thessalonikieyecourse.gr/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/PRELIM%CE%99NARY-SCIENTIFIC-PROGRAM.pdf 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miltiadis Balidis MD, PhD, FEBOphth, ICOphth 
Consultant in Corneal & Anterior Segment Surgery 

Member of «Thessaloniki Revision Course in Ophthalmology» Organization Committee 
President of the Hellenic Society of IntraOcular Implants & Refractive Surgery (HSIOIRS) 
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